
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Mayor and City Council 

 

From: Kim Tiehen, Director of Finance 

 

Date: September 13, 2022 

 

Reference: Continuation of Public Hearing on the proposed 2022-23 Municipal Budget 

2040: Sustainable City Government 

 

Introduction: 

This is a continuation of the August 23 public hearing. Pursuant to the City Charter, this public 

hearing provided citizens with another opportunity to provide input and express their views 

concerning the proposed 2022-23 Municipal budget.  Notice of this public hearing was posted in 

both the Rambler and Gazette on September 3 and 4, respectively.  

 

Staff will be available to answer any questions. 

Analysis: 
 

Pursuant to City Charter, the proposed budget was filed with the City Secretary on August 5, 2022. 

It is also available for viewing at the Cozby Library and Community Commons as well as on the 

City’s website.  

 

Legal Review: 

This agenda item was reviewed by legal during the Council packet review process. 

 


